
Springhouse Middle School Announcements 
Wednesday, November 28, 2018 
    Today is Day 1 
  

 
 
MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
TODAY’s After School Music Rehearsals 
7th & 8th Grade Orchestra 
Band Concert/Dress Rehearsal 
 
PERFORMING ARTS 
Spring Musical 
The SMS theater department is pleased to announce the title of the musical for this spring: Bugsy Malone Jr! 
Show information has been posted on the theater web page for anyone who is interested in auditioning. 
Auditions will be held in December. All dates, forms, and information can be found on the theater web page. 
Go to the ABOUT tab on the SMS page, then select ARTS and ACADEMICS to reach the link for the theater 
program’s web site. You can also stop by Mrs. Silver or Ms. Reitnauer’s room to pick up information. Each 
student will be asked to prepare a monologue that must be memorized as well as a musical number to be 
sung. Monologues have been posted and audition songs will be posted very soon. In the meantime, pick up 
your audition form, sign up for a time slot, and start working on your monologue. 
https://sites.google.com/a/parklandsd.net/sms-theatrics-unlimited/ 
 

STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
Spelling Bee 
Think you have what it takes to be a W-I-N-N-E-R? Then prove it in the 2018-19 Springhouse Spelling Bee! 
Preliminary rounds will take place on December 4 and 7 during Period X. Stop by room A157 to pick up 
information from Mrs. Steigerwalt, and see if you can be the C-H-A-M-P. 
Dance Rescheduled 
The dodgeball and dance has been rescheduled! Mark your calendars for Friday, January 11th. If you 
already bought a ticket or registered a team for dodgeball, you do NOT need to do it again. If you would like 
to register a new team, please see Mr. Christman or Mr. Kutteroff. Additional tickets will be sold closer to the 
date of the dance. 
 
ATHLETICS 
Wrestlers Sports Picture Day 
Attention wrestlers: TODAY, Wednesday, November 28th is Picture Day and Practice at the high school. 
Please take the shuttle bus to the High School. We will remain there for practice until 5:30 PM. Don't forget 
your picture forms and money if getting pictures, wrestling shoes, headgear, practice gear, towel, soap, and 
a change of clothes. Also, remind your parents to pick you up at the High School after practice. 
Parkland Futsal League 
The Parkland High School Boys Soccer Team invites you to the Parkland High School facility for our brand 
new Parkland Futsal League. This program offers players the chance to come out of the cold and enjoy 
soccer in a fun environment with members of the PHS Boys Soccer Team. Teams will be formed to allow 
players the chance to play with and against many of their friends. Sign-up forms are available on our website 
at www.parklandboyssoccer.com or contact Coach Patrick Birns (birnsp@parklandsd.org). 
 


